
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 24/01/2022 3:47:40 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

24/01/2022 

RE: DA2021/2573 -22 A Connemara Avenue KILLARNEY HEIGHTS NSW 2087 

We 
Killarney Heights and are making this submission in relations to DA (DA2021/2573) for 22A 
Connemara aye Killarney Heights. 

We reviewed the plans in the submission and have some concerns regarding privacy / 
overlooking of our property. We had a weekend meeting with our neighbours at 22A regarding 
this submission and have come to an agreement on a number of changes to their submitted 
plans to protect our privacy. 

1.W13 to bedroom 3: reduced in height and raised to a highlight window. Approximately 
600mm high with 1.7m sill height from ground floor 
2.W16 and 17 to master bedroom: Windows deleted and replaced with one highlight window 
approximately 600mm high, 1.7m off ground (similar to W05 below) 
3.Northern louvers on master bedroom balcony to be fixed as opposed to operational. 

To help keep the DA process moving along we would be comfortable if these changes are 
noted as conditions in the DA approval. 

Please note: 
We would like our personal information (name, email, address and phone number) redacted 
before making this submission available on the council website 
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